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MEDIA ADVISORY 

POSTPONEMENT ON MEDIA BRIEFING BY MINISTER OF FINANCE 

 
 

The Minister of Finance’s media briefing on recent economic developments, which 
was scheduled for today, has been postponed. This is due to other unexpected and 
urgent work commitments which he needs to attend to. A new date will be 
communicated as soon as it is confirmed. 
 
We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused. 
 
 

Issued by the Ministry of Finance 

Date: 9 April 2020 
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